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CONTACT US

GUARDIAN
ANGEL

PROGRAM
A Spec i a l  Way t o  Say

"Thank You"

GIVE THE GIFT
OF GRATITUDE
Our healthcare workers care deeply

about their patients long-term health.  
They are determined to provide the
care and services necessary to ensure

that each patient is treated
appropriately.

The Guardian Angel program offers
grateful patients and their families a

meaningful way to show their
appreciation to a physician, nurse,

staff member or volunteer who made
a difference during their visit to one

of our facilities.



Central Northeast Health Foundation
serves the following communities:



James Paton Memorial Regional Health

Centre
Dr. Y.K. Jeon Kittiwake Health Centre

Notre Dame Bay Memorial Health Centre
Fogo Island Health Centre

Lakeside Homes
Bonnews Lodge

+10 Community Health Clinics in our region





DONOR REGISTRATION FORM

If someone made a difference in the
care you or a loved one received at
one of our facilities in Gander, New
Wes Valley, Notre Dame Bay, Fogo

Island, or any of our regional
community health clinics, please
consider honouring them through

our Guardian Angel Program.

Your gift makes possible the
resources, services, and life-changing

programs that support patients
served in the Central Northeast region

of the province.

"I've learned that people will forget
what you said, people will forget

what you did, but people will never
forget how you made them feel."

- Maya Angelou

ABOUT THE CNEHF
The Central Northeast Health

Foundation was formed in 1989 under
the direction of the Gander and

District Hospital Board, and since that
time over $9,000,000 has been raised
for the purchase of priority medical

equipment, programs, and services in
our region.

All of the funds raised through the
foundation remain in our region and

donors have a right to designate
funds for their preferred facility,
department, service, or piece of

medical equipment.

If you donate to the Guardian Angel
Program, your "Guardian Angel" will
be recognized with a personalized
card and angel lapel pin to wear

proudly.
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